Good Morning Cast and Crew Parents!

| hope everyone's been enjoying and having fun at the shows! Our closing show is another full house, which is a
great way to end our James and the Giant Peach, JR journey!

Just a few reminders about today:

1.

Ppow

After the show is over and cast and crew have finished greeting and taking photos with their adoring fans,
they will head back to change. At that point, they need to gather all of their belongings, including their
reusable water bottles, make-up and hair accessories, and under garments. They can put all their goodies
in their bins and take their bins with them to the cast party in the cafeteria when it starts.

Students need to help get the chorus and strings rooms back in order so that they are ready for school
tomorrow. The cast party will start once Mrs. Metcalfe releases the students to the party.

After the show, please take your show board photo home as a keepsake.

The cast/crew party is for students only. We have a few parent volunteers who are running the party, but it
is for the cast and crew, not families. This is your last chance to be free of your peaches, so enjoy!

Cast members will have pizza, water and other treats at the party.

Plan to pick up your peaches around 6:45. We need to clear out of the cafeteria by 7:00.

See you all soon!

Kathy



